
proposed
Children's Hospital, 

Montreal

Du. William Oslkr,
No. I Franklin Street, West.

Baltimore, Feb. 24th, 1903.
Such a hospital as you describe would be of the greatest 

help and benefit, and I hope it will be the starting of a much 
larger institution.

Will you kindly put me down as an annual subscriber ?
W.M. O.SLER.


